St Mary's Lewisham CE Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Christine Graham

329 Lewisham High Street, London, SE13 6NX Telephone: 020 8690 2613 Fax: 020 8690 6008

Email: admin@st-marys.lewisham.sch.uk



"Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021

Our Vision

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words 'As I have loved you, so you must love one another' (John 13:34).

11 November 2022

Dear Parents / Carers,

School Choir Attendance at Turning of the Year concert at Blackheath Halls SE3 9RQ Tuesday 6th December 2022

I am delighted that our school choir has been chosen to perform in the 'Turning of the Year' concert. This special event will be held at Blackheath Halls on **Tuesday 6th December** from 7pm to 8.15pm. This is an exciting opportunity for our children to perform alongside many other Lewisham schools in front of a large audience in a professional venue.

Please respond on ParentPay to give your permission for your child to perform at the concert. Please note that the children will be visiting Blackheath Halls on Tuesday 6th December to rehearse for the concert. This visit will take place during the school day and the children will leave after registration, returning in time for school lunch.

As this is a popular annual concert, there is a high demand from parents for tickets. We have reserved a small number of tickets which are on sale now from the school at a subsidised cost of £5 each. If you would like to buy a ticket please place your order and make payment on ParentPay (these will be sold on a 'first come first served' basis, so please respond as soon as possible). Please note that all audience members, including siblings, will require a ticket to attend the event.

On the evening of the concert, you will need to ensure that you bring your child to the foyer of Blackheath Halls by 6.00pm where school staff will be waiting to meet them. The concert is scheduled to end at approximately 8.15pm. If you are not attending the concert, please be ready to meet your child at this time in the foyer of Blackheath Halls.

The choir children are busy rehearsing and looking forward to performing at this special event. We hope you will be able to join us. If there is any further information that you require about the concert, please contact Ms Maseko at school.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Graham Headteacher











